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Our New Value for the Summer Term 

Our school value for this half term is ‘Humility’. 

 

 
COVID Symptoms 

If your child displays symptoms over the weekend beginning Friday 21st, please inform 

office@stgeorgesrcprimary.co.uk  for the purposes of track and trace. We appreciate your co-

operation in this. 

Join us in Prayer 

 
PE dates for last half term 

N/R- PE Monday, Outdoor Day Tuesday 

Year1-PE Friday, Outdoor Day Wednesday 

Year2/3-Wednesday and Friday * note change of day 

Y4/5-Thursday 

Y5/6- Thursday 
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Return Days for Home Reading Books 

N/R- Friday 

Year1-Tuesday 

Year2/3-Friday 

Year4/5-Friday 

Year5/6-Friday 

 

Year 1 Vision Screen 

During last year’s lockdown, the Year 1 class missed their vision screen. Newcastle Health team are 

advising that children in this year group are taken to an optician to get their vision checked. We would 

really encourage parents to do this, especially if you are noticing issues with sight. 

Uniform 

We ask that PE Kits including hoodies, are in school colours. A reminder also, that all long hair on boys 

and girls, should be tied up at all times. Ear-rings not permitted. 

Eagles 

After the half term holiday, the Eagles will be hosting an after school club just for Year 4/5 children. 

There are only a few spaces left, so if your child would like to attend this, please give your name to 

Mrs Bennett. The club will run for 6 weeks beginning Friday 11th June and will take place from 3.15-

4.15pm. Children attending the club will be permitted to wear PE kit to school on those days. 

School Meals 

If you are in receipt of free school meals, meal vouchers will be sent to your e-mail addresses to cover 

the 2 week break over Whitsun. 

Book Recommendation 

Lucas in Nursery recommends ‘Giraffe’s Can’t Dance’ by Giles Andrede  ‘I like it coz he can’t dance!’ he 

said. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Plea for Resoures 

Early Years are very short of knitted baby clothes for their dolls. If anyone would like to donate any 

baby doll clothes or blankets for baby cribs, we would be extremely grateful. We are also always on 

the look- out for good quality toy cars and any super-hero figures. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Friday 21st May Last day of half term. School closes 3.15pm 

Monday 7th June School re-opens to staff and pupils  

Friday 11th June Basketball club for Year 4/5 children starts 

Monday 19th July Dug Out Competition Day. PE kits required. 

Wednesday 21st July Basketball Fun Day. PE kits required. 

Thursday 22nd July School closes for summer holidays 

Friday 23rd July Teacher Training Day 



 

Request 

Win £5,000 for St George’s School library and £100 worth of books just for you! Nominate St 

George’s at nationalbooktokens.com/schools  
 

Enjoy a well- earned 2 week holiday everyone! 


